
Dear Patient,

We’re moving! But don’t worry, it’s just a few blocks down the street!

Beginning November 1st, 2021, all of your future appointments will be at our new location: 3701 N. High
St., Columbus, OH 43214.

While the address of the practice is changing, everything else will remain the same. Abby, Mel, Joe, and I
will be in the new location waiting to provide you with the same excellent care that you have come to
expect. And the best news of all? We have our own parking lot behind the building!

We look forward to seeing you in our new space at your next appointment!

Sincerely,

Jonathan Wooten, DMD Our sign will be changing soon. Keep an eye out for our logo!




